
Construction schedule 
update 

Narrows Road Reliability 
Project 
Staten Island, NY 
This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 
Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir. 
Este es un aviso importante. Sirvase mandarlo 
traducir. Avis important. Veuillez traduire 
immediatement. 
Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. 
Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели. Đây 
là mộ t thông báo quan trộ ng. Xin vui lòng dộ ch thông báo này. 
這是一個重要的通知。請翻譯一下. 



We are upgrading infrastructure to provide 
better service to your community. 

Dear neighbor, 

As you may already be aware, we have been working to complete 
a project on Narrows Road N to improve the safety and reliability 
of the system and service to our customers throughout the 
community. 

Construction activities will be paused from 12/15/2023 to 
01/01/2024.  

Crews will prepare the site and secure materials during this time. 
During the pause, you can still contact outreach team at, 718-749-
9524, Box.SIprojects@nationalgrid.com, and find more 
information about our work on the dedicated project website: 
www.ngrid.com/narrowsroad.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we perform 
these important upgrades in your neighborhood. For your safety, 
please stay out of work zones and be mindful of signs around the 
work area. 

We hope you have a happy and safe holiday season with family 
and friends. 

*Schedule is subject to change due to the complexity of outdoor construction and 
specific project activities may require additional work on weekends and/or extended 
work hours. 
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